
September 12th,1923

F. R. Terreux, Esq., 
Lao Tremblant, Que.

Dear Mr. Terroux:-
' In the absence of the Principal I 

beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 
6th instant with reference to the visit of the Oxford 
Debating Team.

I am just in rôoeipt of a letter from 
Mr. Estabrooks saying that the team has advanced Its 
entire schedule and now wish to book McGill for 
October 17th, failing this October 16th might do. I 
have written Mr. Estabrooks that I think October 17th 
will be quite satisfactory.

Mr. Estabrooks also wishes the choice 
of subject for debate to be, if possible, either the 
"League" or the "Ruhr", preferably the League. Would 
it be possible for you to get in touch with the members 
of the McGill team and let me know as soon as possible 
what their decision is with regard to this request.

Yours faithfully,

Principal1 s ‘Secretary


